
 

Dear Parents,  

 

There’s a LAMBSLIDE on the way...June 8 at 2pm & 6pm! 

 

As you may have heard from your son or daughter, we are working on a school play. 

Barrowtown Elementary students have been hard at work rehearsing for the musical 

play “LAMBLSIDE” that we will present at 2 shows for parents and their guests. 

 

Students have been assigned roles in the play and have been practicing their songs and 

lines almost daily at school. It is very important that students are present for both the 

2pm and 6pm performance for their parts.  

 

If your child will be unable to participate in the 6pm evening performance of 

“LAMBSLIDE”, please let the school know as soon as possible as we will need to have 

another student prepared to take on their role. 

 

Stay tuned for more details as we get closer to the big day. 

 

We can’t wait to perform our show for you! 

 

  

 


